
Well Done to our Chess 
Masters  Three of our 
budding Chess master 
took part in the Harrogate 
and District Chess 

Championships 

recently!  They had a great 

morning of competitive 

chess! 


NSPCC Workshops Pupils 

in Year 2 and 5 and 6 took 

part in the NSPCC 

workshops on Monday.  

The volunteers who led the 
sessions commented on 

how well the children 


listened and how polite they were!  Well done children!


Recruitment  We have had a week full of recruitment across the 

federation with 2 GTA posts and a Y5/6 Teacher post at 

Summerbridge being filled as well as a GTA post at Darley being filled.


And finally…I hope you all have a lovely Bank Holiday 

and that the weather remains warm and sunny.  We are 

back to school next Tuesday for another busy week.   
Please remember water bottles, sun hats and sun 
cream for next week!


Darley Primary School


2nd May 2025


5 May - 
Bank 
Holiday


8 May - VE 
Day 
commemo-
rations


12 May - Y6 
SATS week


16 May - 
Sports day


21 May - 
Parent pop 
in


23 May - 
Break up


2 Jun - 
Return to 
school


This half term our whole school topic is: ‘British Settlers’

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/

